Contest and Awards
DG Chuck, VDG Steve Fellow Members and guests.

Congratulations to the winners of last Springs -8 Conference.

With appropriately 60 clubs in our District and only4 participating clubs is it worth
the time, cost and the work to enter? Perhaps it is time to do something different.
The lack of interest has decreased over the years and that is a shame. We need
to do something to showcase what our clubs are doing.

We know that there are wonderful ideas out there SHOW THEM OFF.

Please do not let us loose the closeness and fellowship we are a GREAT
DISTRICT.

Respectfully Submitted

PZC Margaret

Have a wonderful meeting.

Hope to see you in Penticton for our 75th Anniversary



